Memorandum of Understanding

Spena

To: Bauer, Florip & Wojda, PLC
313 N 2" Ave, Alpena, MI, 49707
From: Mary Catherine Hannah, Administrator
County of Alpena
Date: October 5, 2023

Whereas the County of Alpena has a need for an attorney(s) to represent indigent citizens in the County
of Alpena for issues relating to mental iliness, guardianship, legal incapacity and conservatorship
proceedings for the remaining time period of the exiting group contract “Agreement for Legal
Representation” to replace a prior party; and

Whereas the law firm of Baur, Florip & Wojda, PLC, has indicated their availability and willingness to
take appointments from the Probate Court for the above referenced matters at the same terms and
conditions of the existing “Agreement for Legal Representation” (attached);

Therefore, it is now further agreed that the parties agree that Bauer, Florip & Wojda, PLC, will substitute
in as appointed counsel for the balance of the existing contract, through December 31, 2023, and may
further chose to be considered for a permanent contract as part of an open RFP process.
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